30th September 2022


ByrneWallace LLP
88 Harcourt Street
Dublin 2
D02 DK18
Via Traineeship application portal




	Re: Trainee solicitor application



Dear Sirs,

	I refer to your online advert inviting applications for a role as a trainee solicitor.

	My name is Rory Langan and in 2020 I graduated frim Athlone Institute of Technology with a first class honours Bachelor of Business and Law. I have since went on to pass six out of eight FE-1 examinations with the Law Society of Ireland and I am hoping to pass my final two FE-1 exams at the end of this month with a view to attending the PPC in Blckhall in September 2023.

	I have been employed in a general practice law firm for the last 15 months where I have gained a solid foundation in the working of a reputable law firm and a good understanding of case management and progression, managing workloads and meeting expectations.

	 The role of a trainee solicitor in your firm is one that I believe would be incredibly interesting and challenging. I have a keen interest in commercial and corporate law and it is an area I would like to train and practice in in when qualified. ByrneWallace LLP is a well known reputable firm practicing in many of the areas in which I am interested and as such it would be the perfect place to train.

	As a worker I strive to always be on the foot front and being able to take my own initiative when it comes to fulfilling tasks which have been assigned to me. I take great pride in my professional work and try to always ensure the work I complete is carried out with the highest level of care and attention. This pride in my work has led to trusted roles in previous employment which you will see displayed in my CV.

	I would like to thank you for considering my application for this role and I hope to hear from you in the future. Should you need to contact me I can be reached at roryl108@gmail.com or on (087) 6665393.



										Yours faithfully,
										 Rory Langan
										RORY LANGAN
